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Greetings!


On behalf of University of Engineering & Technology Peshawar, I am submitting a second proposal for Pakistan-U.S
Science & Technology Cooperation Program Phase 6, jointly prepared by PIs Dr. Khan Muhammad from Department
of Mining Engineering, UET Peshawar and Dr. Snehamoy Chatterjee from Department of Geological & Mining
Engineering & Sciences, Michigan Technological University, USA.


The Proposal is attached for your consideration.


Kindly note that we are waiting for the Signature of the Executive Director Sponsored Programs Office, Michigan
Technological University, on Pg 5 of the proposal and will send it (as a separate page) as soon as we receive it. 


Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the proposal.


Looking forward to a successful cooperation.


Regards,


-

Engr. Syed
Asif Ali Shah 

Director 

Office of Research, Innovation & Commercialization (ORIC)

University of Engineering & Technology

Peshawar. Pakistan.
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